
 

 

 

 

 
           30 July 2017 
 
 
Attention: Callvm 

Grand Engrave 

 

Dear Callvm,  

On behalf of the Royal Brisbane and Women’s Hospital (RBWH) Foundation and Precious Wings, we 
would like to thank you most warmly for your generous donation to the Precious Wings fund raising 
luncheon. Your donation of the gorgeous Lead Crystal Tea Light Holder with personalized engraving 
proved incredibly popular in our silent auction. The beautiful laser cut butterflies were a lovely 
addition to our gift bags for our Bereaved Mummies. 
 
We acknowledge that the value of your donation was $1,825. 
 
The annual Precious Wings Luncheon is an important fundraising event for the year and the funds 
raised allow us to continue our work and hopefully expand to provide our services to more bereaved 
families. This year’s event was an overwhelming success with 340 people attending the lunch and we 
managed to raise an amazing $45,107. Thank you for helping us continue to provide comfort, 
understanding and love to families facing the devastating loss of their baby or child.  
 
Thank you once again for your generous contribution and we sincerely hope that you will consider 
supporting us again at the 2018 Precious Wings Luncheon.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Kerry Gordon    
      
Co-Founder Precious Wings 
E  kerry@preciouswings.org   
W www.preciouswings.org 
 
 

Peter Treseder AM   
  
CEO 
RBWH Foundation 
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